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Cyber security breach 
 

Northern Minerals Limited (ASX: NTU) (Northern Minerals or Company) advises that it has been 

the subject of a cyber security breach and was today advised by its cyber security consultant that 

some of the exfiltrated data has now been released on the dark web. 

Northern Minerals became aware in late March 2024 of the breach. In line with the Company’s 

governance practices and protocols, Northern Minerals immediately notified external 

stakeholders including the Australian Cyber Security Centre and the Office of the Australian 

Information Commissioner. In addition, the Company engaged appropriate legal, technical and 

cyber security specialists to assist with the process. 

The exfiltrated data included corporate, operational and financial information and some details 

relating to current and former personnel and some shareholder information. The process of 

notifying relevant impacted individuals is underway and ongoing.  

The breach has not had a material impact on the Company’s operations or broader systems. 

Since the breach, the Company has reviewed its processes and implemented actions to further 

strengthen its systems. 

Northern Minerals will provide further updates as and when appropriate. 

 

Authorised by The Board of Directors of Northern Minerals Limited 

For shareholder enquiries:  

 

Shane Hartwig 

Managing Director 

Northern Minerals 

08 9481 2344 

For media and broker enquiries:  

 

Gerard McArtney 

Associate Director 

Purple 

M +61 487 934 880 

E gmcartney@purple.au 
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